
Pinewood  Studios  company
looking for film extras
If you are in Edinburgh on Saturday 14th April then there will
be a Pinewood Studios film company here scouting for local
people to become extras and supporting artists.

In the past they have worked on productions such as Star Wars,
Justice League and Paddington 2. All the information is on the
poster.
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